

30 November 2015

Mr Rob Walker Executive Director Australian Music Association 3/6 Atherton Road OAKLEIGH VIC 3166

Dear Mr Walker

RE: 22305VIC CERTIFICATE III IN MUSICAL INSTRUMENT MAKING AND MAINTENANCE 22306VIC CERTIFICATE IV IN MUSICAL INSTRUMENT MAKING AND REPAIR

Thank you for undertaking the role of Chairperson of the Project Steering Committee for the development of the above mentioned curriculum.

Your experience was invaluable in ensuring that the project deliverables were met successfully and that the curriculum developed was of the highest possible quality.

The VRQA has accredited the courses for a period of five years and will be available for training as at 1 January 2016.

Once again, thank you for your efforts with this project and I look forward to working with you again in the future should the occasion arise.

Yours sincerely

TERESA SIGNORELLO Curriculum Maintenance Manager Holmesglen Institute